
The management committee and staff would  like to
wish all our tenants a Merry Christmas and a Happy

New Year 
The Fire Brigade carry out free home safety visits, if you would like to

arrange this with them, they can be contacted by calling 0800 028 4428,
emailing smokealarms@london-fire-gov.uk or text SMS 07860 021319

Christmas opening
times:

Friday 22nd closing
at 1pm

Monday 25th & 
Tuesday 26th

December office
closed 

Wednesday 27th to
Friday 29th December
office open as usual  
Monday 1st January

office closed
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 FIND ENERGY SAVING TOP TIPS ON THE ENERGY SAVING
WEBSITE

THEY OFFER SOME REALLY GOOD ADVICE ON HOW TO
KEEP WARM AND SAVE MONEY ON FUEL COSTS. 

WWW.ENERGYSAVINGTRUST.CO.UK 
   

Problem gambling is increasing, talking about it isn’t.  GambleAware
aims to tackle the issue - from helping people recognise the signs, to

signposting support and treatment. If you’re concerned about your-or
a loved  one’s gambling. visit BeGambleAware.org

EMERGENCY CONTACTS OUT OF
HOURS SERVICE

For any emergency, plumbing and heating issues
during the festive period When the office is closed. 
please contact O’Neill’s Plumbing & Heating on:

0794740 1782 or email:
tommy-66@hotmail.co.uk

HEXAGON
TENANTS:

PLEASE REPORT
REPAIRS

DIRECTLY TO BTC
AND NOT

HEXAGON 

FOR ELECTRICAL
EMERGENCIES ONLY

CALL: JUST 24/7
CONTRACTOR 
0208 979 2220

http://www.energysavingtrust.co.uk/

